





Dear parent or guardian of St. Joseph's Collegiate Institute: 


[bookmark: _GoBack]My name is Mr. Anthony Mussari, currently I attend Daemen College where I major in mathematics and education. I am a student teacher candidate under the guidance of Mr. Quagliana Department Chair of Mathematics at SJCI. I am looking forward to the opportunity to instruct you learner at St. Joseph's. Also I am excited to embark on an exciting term. Furthermore, I would like to thank you for your participation, time, and consideration. 




							Sincerely

							Anthony Mussari
							Student Teacher 
							

